
You are encouraged to come to look round, meet staff and  
Liverpool College 

Sixth Form  
Open Evening 

H pro 

: 
We would like to warmly invite you to join us for our Sixth Form Open Evening, which 

will give you an opportunity to tour the site, meet staff and students and to learn more 

about our curriculum offering. 

 

Wednesday 19th November 2025 - 3.30 – 6.00 pm 

and 

 

Guided tours will be available from 3.30pm to 4.45pm and there will be welcome talks 

from the Head of Sixth Form at 4.00pm and 5.30pm. 
 

 

There is no need to book an appointment for the Open Evening but if you would like 

further information please contact Sally Loveridge: 0151 724 4000 extension 3228  

or email admin@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 
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